
Emerson F. Baker
Head of the Mapping Section 1946 - 1973

Instructions on how to measure a new road from its intersection
Even though the road names were not displayed on the town highway maps, 
it was important to accurately record the highway's name.  The Mapping Unit still 
refers to the old Road Inventory forms and the highway names as they were recorded.
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Instructions written in 1968 on how to fill out the Road Inventory 
Form that is still in use today.

From 1946 to 1973, Emerson Baker was the head of the 
Mapping Section of the Vermont Department of Highways 
(now the Agency of Transportation).  His influence is still felt 
in the Mapping Unit.  He created many of the standards 
that form the foundation of our work today, and we encounter 
his work every day, from the correspondence recorded in our 
town highway files, to various standards manuals he created.
-- The Vermont Agency of Transportation Mapping Unit


